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June 6, 2023 
 
Re: Consenting Stops 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Prairie Spirit School Division provides transportation for students who are eligible for service.  Students 
are considered eligible when their primary residence is located within the attendance area of the school 
they are attending and outside of the walking boundary. 
 
While Prairie Spirit School Division will make exceptions and will provide transportation services to an 
alternate location for the purposes of childcare, approval for these arrangements is contingent upon 
several factors.   The location of the childcare provider must also be within the school’s attendance area 
and outside of the walking boundary. 
 
Should you require a bus pass for your child to access transportation to an alternate location for the 
purpose of childcare, please complete the attached Consenting Stop Form and submit it to your school.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our office directly. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Jocelyne Possberg 
Transportation Manager 
 
 


